
3rd November 2017 - Term 4 Week 4 

Congratulations to the talented students who represented our school at the recent  
Premier’s Debating Challenge 

Our Year 8 debating team  
Angela Weckert  
Ethan Delaney  

Cheyenne Sciascia 
Abigail Kittler  

 
will now progress to the regional final after beating Kelso High School on Friday, 27th October.  

The argument was a tough one -  
‘All students in Years 7 & 8 should be forced to have a paid job on the weekend for 3 hours.’  
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David Lloyd 

 

Deputy Principals 

Helene Hamilton 

Kathleen Maksymczuk  

Kylie Winslade (Rel) 

 

Head Teacher Admin 

Kate Rogan - Students (Rel) 

Jo Beeby - Staff (Rel)  

 

Head Teacher Welfare 

Kerrie Chopping 

 

Year 7 Advisor 

Lisa Phillips 

 

Year 8 Advisor 

Josh Thacker 

 

Year 9 Advisor 

Cassie Coates 

 

Year 10 Advisor 

Alice Bright 

 

Year 11 Advisor 

Sophie Healey 

 

Year 12 Advisor 

Tegan Dray 

 

Careers Advisor 

Glen Pearson 

 

School Counsellors 

Susanna Brown 

Liz Franks 

 

Sport Co-ordinators 

Ben Callaway 

Tegan Dray  

 

Student Representative 

 Council Leader 

Yelena Latter 

We congratulate the below  cohort of students who are clearly demonstrating their             
willingness, and capacity, to exercise student leadership at Orange High School. This,            
combined with their passion for sport and success, can only make for an exciting twelve 
months. We look forward to witnessing their future achievements as leaders of our school 
and wish them the best of luck.  

House Captains Vice Captains 

BOURKE Sam Murphy 
Natasha Antonio 

Annabelle Crisp 
 

ELLIOTT Amy Hooper 
Taylah Fanning 

Emma McLean 
Erin Gates 

MACQUARIE Eva Reith-Snare 
Sarah Kirkness 

Keely Prevett 
Courtney Morgan 

PARKES Libby Smith 
Ally Wheeler 

Tabua Tuinakauvadra 
Amelia Wilcox 

Earlier this week the new SRC Team, led by captains and prefects, 
developed further strategic plans and visions as part of their      
leadership for 2018. SRC students in 
Years 7 to 10 have been aligned with a 
prefect to collaboratively lead the               
implementation of their visions              
throughout the next 12 months.                  
Again, the leadership talent and passion 
to make a difference was obvious to all in 
the room.  

Well done to the SRC team who collectively raised $703 for Bandanna Day which will 
be donated to supporting further research into cancer.  The following photos show 
some of the happy smiles created as part of the day.  

David Lloyd 

Principal 



On Tuesday 31st October, many Year 9 and 10 students attended the Orange Youth Forum held at the  Orange 
Function Centre. 
  
The focus of the Orange Youth Forum 2017 was Mental Health and coincided with Mental Health Month-October. 
The message of 'THRIVING not just SURVIVING' was portrayed through the personal experiences of guest speakers 
Chris Fitzpatrick and Dan Hunt. Chris and Dan both shared their life story and their personal journey with mental 
health issues. Dan Hunt, a former NRL St George Illawarra Dragon's player, spoke of the importance of seeking          
support and developing proactive strategies to manage mental illness. Dan's message 'It's okay to not be okay’ was                
positively received by students. 
  
The forum gave students an opportunity to ask questions of guest speakers, socialise and play games with                    
students from other high schools. Students who attended the Orange Youth Forum found the day to be a valuable 
experience. The Orange Youth Forum was proudly sponsored by Headspace. 
 
- Mrs Nash 



Some of our OHS Premier's Sporting Leaders were having a ball at Wade Park on Thursday. Our students are part of 

the leadership team assisting primary students with disabilities, and got involved in physical activity in the form of   

cricket (DreamCricket). It is so rewarding to see our students encouraging, cheering, helping and showing their true 

leadership capabilities. Well done team. 



Six of our Drama students were up at 5am on Thursday morning to travel to Sydney.  
They enjoyed their first School Spectacular combined rehearsal at Qudos Arena. 

Our Year 8 Debating Team are now in the semi-final of The Dudley Cup which is a local debating competition 
organised by Rotary. 
  
They had an amazing day on Thursday - defeating both Orange Anglican Grammar and Orange Christian School. 
Even though they were defeated in one debate by Kinross Wolaroi, they took away an enormous amount of ex-
perience debating against Year 11 students. However, the adjudicator, Mrs Fleming of Kinross, stated that they 
debated exceptionally well and ended up being the talk of the competition given their age in comparison to 
most of the more senior competitors. 
  
Next Tuesday, these students will debate against Canobolas Rural Technology High School to secure a place in 
the final of The Dudley Cup against Kinross Wolaroi at the Ex-Servicesmens Club. We wish them luck next              
Tuesday! They’re also awaiting their next  competition in the Premier’s Debating Challenge, to hopefully                   
progress onto the state finals at the University of Sydney later in the month. 
Ms Gash 

Angela Weckert Cheyenne Sciascia Ethan Delaney Abigail Kittler 





Don’t forget to order your copy of the  

Cost is: $20.00 for a copy of the magazine 

                    $7.00 for a copy of the CD 

To place and order you can:  

 Email the school on orange-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 Phone 6362 3444 and ask for Claire     OR 

 Fill in the form below and get your student to return it to the front office 

(don’t forget to give your name, a phone number, the name and year of your student  

and  whether  you require a magazine or a CD) 

ORDER FORM MIRROR MAGAZINE 

Student Name……………………………………………………………………………….  Year ……………….. 

Parent Name …………………………………………………………………………….. 

Contact details (Phone/email) ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Payment may be made by cash, cheque or Eftpos 

Item Cost No of copies  

required 

Total owed 

Hard copy Mirror Magazine $20.00   

CD Mirror Magazine $ 7.00   


